四国経済連合会ニュージーランド訪問視察団の大使公邸御来訪

伊藤康一駐ニュージーランド日本大使は、2023年5月11日、ウェリントンを訪問中の四国経済連合会ニュージーランド訪問視察団(佐伯勇人団長を始めとする計20名)の皆様を大使公邸にお迎えし懇談しました。新型コロナウイルスに伴う国境措置が解除され、人の往来が再び活発になってきたことが実感される一つの出来事となりました。観光業も再開されており、今後、日本とNZをつなぐ方々の交流がさらに盛んになることを期待しています。

Welcoming the Shikoku Economic Federation's New Zealand Delegation to the Ambassador's Residence

On 11th May 2023, Ambassador of Japan to New Zealand Koichi ITO had the pleasure of welcoming the Shikoku Economic Federation's New Zealand Delegation (a total of 20 members led by Chairman Mr Hayato SAEKI) to the official residence during their visit to Wellington. The Federation is one of the regional business communities of Japan. It was a memorable occasion for us to realise that international travel is bouncing back, following the lifting of COVID-19 prevention measures and border closures. Tourism has sprung back to life, and we hope that the exchange of people between Japan and New Zealand will become more and more vibrant going forward.



